THE CITY OF LIBERTY NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROPOSE ORDINANCE
FOR ADOPTION:

RN: PROPOSED REDISTRICTING PLAN

The City of Liberty will conduct a public hearing at 419 East Main Street Liberty SC 29657 Rosewood
Center at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, April 10", 2023. Regular Session following.

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comments on the City’s proposed redistricting
plan. After the public hearing, or at a subsequent council meeting, the city may adopt the ordinance
implementing the proposed redistricting plan.

A copy of the full text of the proposed redistricting ordinance and maps showing the proposed
redistricting plan is on file at the City Clerk’s office at the City of Liberty City Hall, 119 W Front St. Liberty
SC 29657, and may be examined by all interested persons between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.,
Monday through Friday. The redistricting plan and maps can also be viewed at

https://www.libertysc.com/ If further information is desired, please contact Bailee Locke at 864-843-
3177 #9.



